
Minutes

Tuesday (11/14/17)

President Calls Meeting to Order
6:05

Approval of Last Week’s Meeting Minutes
Keelyn, Dan tall seconded

Officer Reports
President
ACM expressed interest about wanting to show A New Hope, however the 
rights for this movie are frozen along with all the other Star Wars movies 
leading up to the release of The Last Jedi. The Center for Diversity and 
Inclusion contacted us about showing the movie Hunting Grounds, a movie 
about campus rape, and about potentially doing a panel afterwards.

Vice President
The board is already full, since we have no movie this weekend.

Treasurer
We lost about $500 on the movie.

Secretary
Clickity Clack.

Equipment Supervisor
The projector Bulb has to be replaced soon, it has about 100 hours 

left on it.
Concessions

No report.
Advertising

We have three new slides for the rest of the semester. Justin's 
subway slide and 2 others form the Lutheran Collegians. Testing will 
continue with the new slide structure, Every slide shown twice for 15 
seconds in a loop.
Webpage

Like, share and retweet our social media advertisement.



Publicity
We are accepting nominations for this position.

Community Chair
We may start a new chat channel on discord. Separate the social 

chatter from actual filmboard related business.
Advisor

No Report.

Committee Reports
Advertising
Equipment

needs to meet at some point.
Judicial

Will be meeting tonight.
Movie

Will Meet after Thanksgiving break.

HOW’S THE BOARD?
Old Business

Jacob won the advertising chair position and will train with Matt at some 
point in the semester.

HOW’S THE BOARD?
New Business

Logan and Brenden have accepted nominations for the position of 
Publicity. Nominations will remain open till 2 weeks after break.

This Wednesday we have our prescreening of Justice League. We 
will need concessions, popcorn and “ticket ripper” volunteers. Only these 
volunteers will be guaranteed spots for the movie. 

The email list is an email list for 2 reasons, emergencies or shifts 
needing cover. Plan your weekends accordingly. More personal email lists.

Recently we have had some abuse of the Filmboard email list. 
Morgan wanted to remind everyone that the list exists for 2 reasons. 
Getting a shift covered or for Filmboard announcements. Which lead to 



another point that members should plan their weekend more accordingly 
and not take shifts if they know they will not be able to make it.

HOW’S THE BOARD?

Motion to Adjourn

Meeting Adjourned


